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Please be sure to sign up online for your conference.  Just go to our school website www.myduncancreek.com and click on the link to sign up.  Our “Early Release/Conference Days” are on Wednesday (September 24th) and Thursday (September 25th).  The children will be dismissed at 12:45 p.m. 

Our lunch time will be different for these “Early Release” days, so please make note of this change.  If you were planning to join us for lunch next week, you are welcome to join us on Monday, Tuesday or Friday at our regular lunch time (12:50 p.m. – 1:15).  
We are working on the following skills next week:

· identifying common sight words
· color words

· letter/sound recognition

· recognizing shapes & patterning

· recognize, write, and count numbers to 100
· express ideas using letters, pictures, and words

· recognizing coin names and values
Homework:

The only HOMEWORK you need to do this week is to practice your take-home reading books each night.  Also, if you have not completed your homework from this week (“My Money Book” and the “Counting Activity”, please complete it and turn it in.)  :0)
     Please continue to fill out the reading logs.  Thank you!
Important Information:

*Early Release Days/Conferences – 

Dismissal at 12:45 – September 24th (Wednesday) & September 25th (Thursday)
Be sure to sign up online for a conference time.  
“Literacy Character Dress-Up Day” Is Approaching……….

It is almost here . . . our annual “Literacy Character Dress-Up Day” at Duncan Creek!  Costume Day this year is on Friday, October 31st.  Students are encouraged to dress in costumes that represent a book character.  Please read your child a book about his or her character.  Also, your child will need to make a book to go along with his or her costume (***see below).  As before, there are some guidelines that the students MUST follow on Costume Day.  These will be STRICTLY enforced to ensure that the day is productive as well as fun!  Please read through the following list of Costume Day guidelines:

   -  costumes must not interfere with learning.

   -  do not bring any type of toy weapon to school, even if it is part of the costume.

   -  no face paint or masks, even if it is part of the costume.

   - costumes are to be based on a book character.  Super-Hero costumes are okay too as long as your child has a book to go along with the character.  

Please be sure your child can handle going to the restroom without help.  Please use your best judgement with your child’s costume.  :0)

***  Literacy Character Dress-Up Day Project – 

Due on Friday, October 31st
Please have your child make a short book about the character he or she is going to be for our “Character Dress-Up Day” on Friday, October 31st.  Your child will need to use phonetic spelling and sight words.  Please have your child make his or her book at least 3 pages (4 including the cover page).  Each page should have at least 1 sentence on each page and a picture to match.  Please remind your child to space between each word and to use punctuation.  Your child will share his or her book with the class on Friday, October 31st.  

*Please return all Library books on Monday so your child can check out a new book.

             Have a wonderful weekend!    Miss Wilbanks & Mrs. Heffner
